
Testimony for Main Research and Branch Stations – Phil Murphy, NDSGA   

Thank you for doing all you can to support the people doing research both at the main and branch 

stations.  Having visited several of the places supporting both animal and plant research, it is obvious 

that what these institutions have accomplished have allowed modern ND agriculture to prosper and 

move from monoculture to a leader in several crops in our country and the world.  We would not have 

the high yields, drought or disease resistant varieties that have excelled in our climate without them.  

Please do whatever you can to fully fund these people and their programs which play such an important 

role in keeping our Ag sector one of the pillars of our state.  

 


